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This letter is in strong support of H.C.R. NO. 168 Requesting the Department of Land

and Natural Resources Expand its Interpretation of the Use Provision in Hana Health's
Land Leasa.

This is critical to meeting the needs of the Hana District, and pursuing our mission of
improved health and wellness for Hana residents. Thank you.

Sincerely, d
Cheryl Vasconcellos

Executive Director

Cur Missien is Your Heallh
hanahgalth.org
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This letter is in strong suppori of H.C.R. NO. 168 Requesting the Department of Land
and Natural Resources Expand Its Interpretation of the Use Provision in Hana Health's

Land Lease.

This is critical to meeting the needs of the Hana District, and pursuing our mission of

improved health and weliness for Hana residents. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Vasconcellos

Executive Director
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